
Police Museum to be temporarily closed
for renovation

     The Hong Kong Police Museum at 27 Coombe Road, The Peak, Hong Kong will
be closed from May 31, 2021 for renovation.

     The renovation aims to enhance exhibition contents with additional
interactive and IT features to revitalise the museum into a centre of police
history and culture.

     The museum is scheduled to be re-opened in early March 2022. For
enquiries, please call the museum at 2849 7019.
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